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Caging or trapping wild animals for the sole purpose of skinning them for their fur is 

barbaric and outdated. There are plenty of synthetics available. I support any 

measure which ends the unnecessary pain and suffering of another living being. We 

would not allow this to happen to cats or dogs so why are wild animals allowed to be 

exploited in this way? If someone was skinning dogs for their fur we would want them 

punished for animal cruelty.  


